DDC Licuser

From:

Sent:

26 August 2015 14:35

To:

DDC Licuser

Cc:

Subject:

Bloody Mary's - 160-162 High Street, DEAL

Dear Sirs,

Application to place 6 Tables and 24 Chairs

Whilst generally minded to support the proposal for 6 tables I would suggest that a maximum of 18 chairs might be a more appropriate number for the space available.

Despite the best endeavours of the proprietors to keep the pavement clear, on one occasion when in excess of 20 chairs and stools appeared outside the premises there was congestion as customers spread outwards towards the kerb, impeding the free movement of pedestrians.

I feel therefore that there may be safety issues if as many as 24 chairs are allowed.

Yours faithfully, Andrew Maple 166 High Street DEAL CT146BQ

-- This message has been scanned for viruses and dangerous content by the Invictanet MailScanner, and is believed to be clean.

From: Sent: To: Subject: cynthia horncastle < 08 September 2015 11:53

DDC Licuser

Street Furniture Consent Application

5 Clarence Place High Street Deal CT14 6 BJ

RE: Street Furniture Consent Application for

Furniture: 6 tables and 24 chairs

Timings: 0900-2000

Location: Bloody Mary's, 160-162 High Street, Deal CT14 6BG

* Not to be heard under delegated powers

I am writing to object to the above application on the following grounds:

1) Road safety- The pedestrian area is not wide enough to allow the safe passage of pedestrians, some with prams and pushchairs as well as wheelchair users with people

gathered on the pavement! Not everyone sits at the tables. (See attached photograph). Having to walk in the road to get past the group of people gathered on the pavement who make no attempt to move to allow pedestrians etc. through. Children including my 10 year old grandson have had to walk in the road in order to get past.

- 2) it is very intimidating to walk through the group of people congregated on the pavement...
- 3) the increase in noise is significant in this quiet residential area and disturbs the local residents. Unable to have our windows open in the summer due to the level of noise which is also heard quite clearly in our back gardens. Flouting the license agreement in the past has identified this significant impact on the local residents.
 - 4) the sight lines from New Street into the High Street is obstructed by those who gather

outside to smoke and drink at the aforesaid tables

1

5) It is noted that the hours have been reduced to 2000. Who will police the area to ensure

that tables and chairs are removed?



----Original Message-----

From: Bill Gardner

Sent: 09 September 2015 16:41

To: Rebecca Pordage

Subject: Bloody Mary's, Deal High St.

As ward Cllr I wish to put in an objection to their application for an increase to the number of tables and chairs they already have outside their premises.

Last year they put in for a similar number and DTC planning committee objected, as I did as did several neighbours. Following negotiations with you as officers this was reduced to a more acceptable number. Regrettably they have not kept to this agreed number and this has resulted in neighbours in this mostly residential contacting me as their ward Clir to complain.

There is room for a few more chairs and can I suggest that there is a sensible and reasonable solution, that is to settle for a half way point between their current allowed number and their requested number, if you can settle for that with them, then I will go for that, as long as they then stick to it. But as we have seen this summer they have pushed at the boundaries and this has caused problems.

I hope that there will not need to be a hearing if they will settle for the midpoint, if not I will be willing to appear at the hearing.

Cllr Bill Gardner, Labour Councillor for North Deal.